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FAO: Melissa Stewart
Governance & Law
Kilmory,
Lochgilphead,

Argyll,
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22" December 2018

Dear Melissa

Many thanks for your letter of 18t December with notification of the award from the Oban Common
God Fund for £6,000. On behalf of the directors of the cinema, we would like to thank you for this
generous award and the support it demonstrates for this community-owned enterprise.

We have also been successful in funding from the Crerar Trust to the tune of £22,000. At the last
director’s meeting on 12" December, the board agreed to use £3,320 of this for the activities as
outlined in the application to the Common Good Fund. | can therefore confirm that the project is now
fully funded. '

We would like to commence work in January 2019 and anticipate that work will be complete by the
end of February. We will be holding a launch event shortly thereafter to celebrate these
improvements and our refocussing on our core activities. Formal invitation will follow.

Many thanks again on behalf of everyone at the Oban Phoenix

Yours sincerely,

Algh Chapman, Vice chair.

Thank you to our funders:

|  www.obanphoenix.com
01631 562 905

cinema@obanphoenix.com

BIDAOBAN | $C042407 SC397947

CRERAR

HOTRELS MR UST




